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I DO NOT SUPPORT the Forestry Legislation Amendment Bill 2018, as its provisions place at 
further risk the limited remaining habitat for Australian wildlife. The provision of jobs should not be 

used to justify legislation which benefits a few businessmen. There are many more jobs in looking 
after our country aand protecting biodiversity. 


